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Good morning,
 
The Office of Transportation would like to clarify one of the amounts contained in the chart provided
with the testimony for CR40-2024.  See the below note:
 
“Please note that the Funding Plan table included in the Transit Assurances has a math error.  The
required local match for the FY 25 LU grant (Total Project Amount $2,908,347.50) is not currently
known, but was estimated incorrectly as $581,669.50.  A more accurate estimate for the required
local match for that amount would be $727,086.87.  Despite it being a higher number, it will not
increase costs to the County because:
      
      - We will not receive the entire grant amount applied for. (We anticipate receiving only
$1,900,000 with a required local match of $475,000.00), but we put in for the highest possible grant
award, just in case.
      
      - Because we already overmatch this grant, any increase in required local match will just
mean a shift in the funds from the overmatch amount to the required local match amount.   
 
We apologize for any confusion this may have caused.  If you have any questions, please contact
Carrie Anderson-Watters @ 410-313-3442 or David Cookson @ 410 - 313 - 3842.”
 
 
 
 
Let us know if you have any questions.
Thanks,
Jen
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